
 

 

Circular ref: 041/2023 

Opening of Sports Bar 
and Golf Simulator 

 

Dear Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that the much-awaited Sports Bar and Golf 
Simulator at the Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah Clubhouse will be officially 
opened on the 7th of July, 2023. We cordially invite all members to join us for 
the grand opening event, which will commence at 7:30pm and continue 
onwards. 

This new addition to our clubhouse promises to be an exciting venue for members 
to socialize, relax, and indulge in their favorite sports activities. The Sports Bar is 
fully equipped with Big Screen Smart tv, Projector, Astro, Netflix, sound 
system, freezer and chiller, and we are delighted to announce that there will be 
a free flow of beer available for the night (while stocks last). Additionally, we 
would like to remind you that members are welcome to bring their own drinks 
of choice, and no corkage charges will be applied. 

One of the highlights of the evening will be the opportunity to experience our 
state-of-the-art Golf Simulator. Whether you are an avid golfer or just starting out, 
this facility will provide an immersive and realistic golfing experience. To assist 
our members in utilizing the golf simulator effectively, the Golf Section 
Committee members will be present throughout the event. 

Please note that this event is strictly open to members above the age of 18. 
We kindly request all members to adhere to this age restriction. Furthermore, we 
would like to inform you that no guests will be allowed for this particular event. 

There is no pre-registration required for the opening of the Sports Bar and Golf 
Simulator. Simply join us at the Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah Clubhouse on the 
aforementioned date and time, and enjoy the evening in the company of fellow 
members. 

 

 

 

 



We look forward to welcoming you to the grand opening of the Sports Bar and Golf 
Simulator. It promises to be a memorable event filled with camaraderie, 
enjoyment, and the thrill of golfing. If you have any further questions or require 
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

3 July 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


